
Board Report 12/8/18 

 

 

The State inspector inspected all the schools and facilities on 11/6/18. He found 35 potential 

safety hazards. We are correcting all we possibly can at this time. 

We took the Dixon lawn mower, Drum sander, and table saw to the auction. They will be sold on 

12/4/18. 

The John Deere snow blower will be taken to auction at a future date since we did not receive 

any bids for it. 

We received one application for a bus driver. Tom and I had an interview with the individual and 

decided when the necessary endorsements were obtained to hire the individual as a sub or where 

needed. 

 

 

Dan Aberasturi 

 


